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LIMPOPO	HEALTH	MEC	DR	PHOPHI	RAMATHUBA	TO	OFFICIALLY	HANDOVER	THE	
NEWLY	REFURBISHED	NORTHAM	CLINIC	
	
Limpopo	Health	MEC	Dr	Phophi	Ramathuba	will	officially	handover	a	newly	
refurbished	Northam	Clinic	at	Northam	in	the		Waterberg	District.	
	
The	refurbishment	of	clinic	was	made	possible		by	the		partnership	between	
Limpopo	Department	of	Health,	Sishen	Iron	Ore	Company,	Community	Development	
Trust(SIOC-CDT)	and	Dikuno	Tsa	Sechaba	Development.	Northam	clinic	was	facing	a	
challenge	to	accommodate	the	growing	population	of	Northam	community	as	they	
are	able	to	service	4000	to	5000	patients	per	month.	
	
"We	appreciate	the	gesture	in	this	government	and	private	partnership	towards	the	
refurbishment	of	Northam	clinic.	This	investment	will	go	a	long	way	in	improving	
health	care	services	to	the	community	of	Northam.	We	are	confident	that	this	newly	
refurbished	clinic	will	be	looked	after	and	that	health	services	for	our	people	will	be	
improved,"said	MEC	Ramathuba.	
	
The	official	handover	is	scheduled	as	follows:	
	
Date:	Friday,	11	November	2022	
Venue:	Northam	Clinic(Thabazimbi	Municipality	-	Waterberg	District)		
Time:	10h00	
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